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On Wednesday the District Veterinarians in Skara held a grand opening and 

open house at their new premises. Here are those who arranged the event.  

  

https://m.facebook.com/DistriktsveterinarernaVannas
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Veterinary nurse Niklas Wikström carries out an oral examination on Emma 

Nerman’s dog Alma.  
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Vet Johnny Lindgren in the operating theatre, in the new premises. 
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Above text: The District Veterinarians – part of the Swedish Board of 

Agriculture 

Neutering campaign for cats! 

In collaboration with the organisation Friends of Animals, we are offering 

a discount in November on the cost of neutering your cat. 

The price also includes vaccination and identification marking (microchip 

or tattoo) 

 

Price: Female cat 901:- 

  Male cat     550:- 

Telephone hours: 8-9 

Telephone number: 010-122 92 00 

E-mail: kund.skara@dv.sjv.se 

Address: Danieltorpsgatan 1 

www.distriktsveterinarerna.se 

 

 

District Veterinarians Skara 

2014-10-24 
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Christel Nissmo has just joined the District Veterinarians in Skara, where she 

works as a receptionist and with sales of food for cats and dogs. It will now 

be easier to reach us by phone. She will be working between 9 am and 1 pm on 

Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays.   

  



 

 

 

 

District Veterinarians Skara 

2 April 

Emma Hurri spays a female cat. 

https://www.facebook.com/DistriktsveterinarernaSkara?hc_location=timeline
https://www.facebook.com/DistriktsveterinarernaSkara/photos/a.274180916014295.56141.262520053847048/569388666493517/?type=1
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Above text:  

Welcome to the District Veterinarians in Skara’s Open House in our new premises on 

Wednesday, 15 October, 4 pm – 8 pm. 

 Drop in vaccination 

 Free body fat assessment, diet advice and oral examination 

 20% discount on food from ROYAL CANIN and Hill’s 

 Competition with great prizes 

 Examination of children’s soft toys 



You can find us at Danieltorpsgatan 1 

You can reach us on telephone number 010-122 92 00 

A warm welcome! 

  



 

 

Open house in new 

premises 
16 Oct 2014 09:10 

Skara. On Wednesday the District Veterinarians in Skara held a grand 

opening and open house at their new premises at Danielstorpsgatan. 

The District Veterinarians moved into their new premises, next to Skara 

Blomsterland, in July, but only now is everything completely renovated and ready.  

Vets Johnny Lindgren and Jari Kuusela note that the new premises are more suited 

to their purpose than the old premises (on Afsengatan). 

“Here we have separate rooms for the lab, for examination and for operations,” 

says Lindgren during a tour of the building.  

People mainly come with dogs and cats to the District Veterinarians small animal 

clinic.  

“We can examine more animals in the new premises,” Johnny Lindgren explains.  

When it comes to larger animals such as horses and cattle, the District 

Veterinarians have an itinerant practice and go to the farms where the animals are.  

During the open house event, the premises were inaugurated by Håkan Henrikson, 

the District Veterinarians’ Chief of Section in Sweden. 

“Today we are also offering drop-in vaccinations and you can get a free clinical 

examination of your pet,” says Lindgren. 

Additionally, visitors were treated to refreshments and an organised quiz around 

the premises. 



 


